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News to You - Weekly Newsletter 

Week 6  Spring Term - 15.02.19 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This half term has flown by and I can’t believe we are breaking up for half term again already! 
We have seen the usual school ‘busy’ness right across school over this half term.  
Our Early Years pupils have thoroughly enjoyed their 'Did Dragons Exist' topic this half term. They have each taken 
home a baby dragon to look after. 
Some of the  Year 3 and 4 pupils from Hart participated in an Aqua Swim event at Mill House leisure centre. They 
really enjoyed taking part in all of the team games and developing their water skills. 
In Year 1 and 2  all of the children enjoyed making their own pizzas and choosing which toppings they liked best! 
Over the half term the Year 5 and 6 pupils have visited Hartlepool FE College and looked at future aspirations. They 
made planets from salt dough, stargazed, moon watched and learnt about how GB has contributed to the space 
race. 
As always, we would like to wish all of our 
families a wonderful half term break and 
hope that our children get the chance to 
enjoy some time outdoors as the weather 
seems to be showing signs of getting a 
little milder! 
Mrs. Heaton 

A Message from the Head Teacher 

Monday 25th February—Return to school after the half term break.  
Tuesday 26th February—NSPCC Keeping safe assemblies for KS1 & KS2.  
Tuesday 5th March - Red Cross training for Year 5/6 pupils 
Thursday 7th March—The theme is ‘Courageous Advocacy.’ Children have 
the opportunity  to dress as a character, who they believe is a courageous 
advocate, from a story of their choice.  
Tuesday 12th March—Y1/2 Snappy Spring event at Hartlepool Borough Hall.  
Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day (Comic Relief). Children can come to 
school dressed in red clothing or non uniform for a small donation.  
Wednesday 20th March—Y3/4 Skipping Festival at Brierton Sports Centre.  
Monday 25th March—Parent Consultations.  Letters will be sent home clos-
er to the time offering appointments.  
Thursday 28th March—Parent Consultations.  Letters will be sent home 
closer to the time offering appointments.  
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time 
should contact the school office to arrange a mutually agreeable 
time.  

Dates for your Diary and other Information... 

Star of the Week 
Early Years - Skye Whita-

ker  
Year 1/2 -  Amelia Turner  
Year 3/4 -  Charlie Crosbie  

Year 5/6 -  Ava Smith  
 

Golden Quill 
Early Years -  Ava Myers  

Year 1/2 - Elise Thompson  
Year 3/4 -  Dylan Bell  

Year 5/6 - Layla Greenwell  
 

Maths Award 
Early Years - Amelie 

Cooper  
Year 1/2 -  Isla Jamieson  
Year 3/4 -  Penri Stoker  

Year 5/6 -  Reggie 
Macsween 

 
Hart Citizen 

Early Years - Emma Kelly 
Year 1/2 - Morgan Camp-

bell-Crosbie  
Year 3/4 - Olivia Fewster  

Year 5/6 - Joseph Greener  

Award Winners... 


